Public Records Office Jun 14, 2022 at 1:16 PM
To: Jean Mendoza Details

RE: Public Records Request 2022-012

June 14, 2022

Jean Mendoza
3142 Signal Peak Road
White Swan, WA 98932

Dear Ms. Mendoza,
YRCAA recerved a records requests from you on 3/3/2022 for the following:

“all YRCAA inventories and assessments of health risks due to toxic air pollutants in Yakima County. The time frame is

January 1, 2017 to the present.”
YRCAA does not mamntain the records you are requesting. Please see links below for the Department of Ecology’s website.
Air emissions inventory - Washington State Department of Ecology

Index of /Air/nei (epa gov)

Index of /Air'net (epa gov)

hitps:/gafip.epa goviAirne/ 2017/
As for the assessments of health risk due to toxic air pollutants in Yakima County there are no responsive records.

If vou have anv questions concerning vour request, please contact me at 509-834-2050, ext. 102 or by email at

pro@yrcaa.org.

Sincerely,

f@nefa ?’Igmm

Pamela Herman, CPRO | Public Records Cfficar
‘Yakima Regicnal Clean Air Agency

Diirect: 505.834.2050 ex. 102 | Fax: 505.834.2080
186 Iron Horse Ct, Suite 101 | Yakima, Wa 58502

pamela@yreza.org




